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Dear Sir 
 
I John Christopher Keen being a registered Architect, support the view of the Architects Board of 
Western Australia in that it is paramount that registration of Architects is retained and that the most 
appropriate model is a Uniform Act across Australia administered by local State of Territory boards. 
 
There is a need for the registration of Architects to practice as "Architects" Having completed 7 years 
of training in order to obtain a level of competence, the public needs to know the difference between 
Architects and other members of the building industry who have had minimal training, 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
(signature) 
 
 
 


